
 

 

 

 

 

(Ref: 2324115E) 
 

19
th

 January 2024 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Enhanced Protection Measures Against Influenza 

 

The local seasonal influenza activity continued to increase. It indicates that Hong Kong has 

entered the 2023/24 winter influenza season. It is imperative for students to adhere to the following 

health protection measures to minimize the risk of disease transmission: 

 

1. Students must measure body temperature before class and fill in the temperature form. If 

students have symptoms, such as fever (oral temperature higher than 37.5℃, or ear temperature 

higher than 38℃), regardless of the presence of respiratory symptoms or not, they should not 

return to school and must inform the school; 
 

2. Avoid touching one’s eyes, mouth and nose; 
 

3. Wash hands with liquid soap and water properly whenever possibly contaminated; 
 

4. Cover the nose and mouth with tissue paper when sneezing or coughing. Dispose of soiled 

tissue paper properly into a lidded rubbish bin, and wash hands thoroughly afterwards; 
 

5. When having respiratory symptoms, wear a surgical mask, refrain from attending classes at 

school, and seek medical advice promptly. 

 

The school will closely monitor the health situation of students and staff. For enquiries on the 

situation of school, please contact us on 28587002. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

CHUNG Yiu Kee 

Principal 

 


